
Global Education Advisory Council Minutes 
April 20, 2018 

 
Attendance: Hans-Peter deRuiter, Robert Fleischman, Chandler Holland, Erica Johnson, 
Brice Matthews, Rama Mohapatra, Steven Powell, Guadalupe Quintero, Richard Robbins, 
Anne Dahlman, Nancy O’Brien, and Cheryl Azarbod 
 

Curriculum Grants (Brigette Cooper and Shane Bowyer) were approved. 

Faculty Led Program funding requests were all approved with the following 
comments/exceptions: 

Approved with Armentrout and Shellum/Jones program request to reconsider travel 
dates since the proposal states the dates of finals week in Spring 2019.   

Email to all applicants will include a sentence that states “new guidelines will be 
considered for next year.” 

No requirement on the number of students a funded program must have enrolled this 
time around.   

GEAC will consider more specific criteria in order to qualify for funding at the first 
GEAC meeting in the Fall of 2018 (e.g., connection to university/unit strategic priorities).  

Cuba is a Level 3 and an email will be sent out requesting the additional travel form be 
submitted.  The Cuba faculty-led program will be re-evaluated at a later date. 

Travel Grants (Shane Bowyer and Hans-Peter de Ruiter) were approved. 

WIT update by Erica Johnson 


